

OUEC Newsletter

Hi Explorers,

(1) AGM 2022

Due to unforeseen circumstances, this year's Annual General Meeting (AGM) will now take place next **Tuesday 28 June (10th week)**.

In this meeting, we will present an overview of the Club's activities and finances of the 2021-22 academic year. This will be followed by the election of next year's committee.

This will be an **online** event.

OUEC'S Annual General Meeting 2022

Date: Tue 28 Jun 2022 **Venue:** <u>Teams</u> **Time:** 19.30h

(2) 2022-23 Committee

Applications for next year's committee are open!

There are roles to suit all levels of experience and availability, so do not worry if you have never been on an expedition or do not have a lot of time next year - there is something for you!

$\textbf{**All committee positions**} \ are \ open!$

A brief overview of each role is available in the form below, but please do get in touch if you want any more info!

Here is the link to apply >> https://forms.gle/ySdsdRcTedo4GJMH6

As the AGM has been rescheduled to next week, the committee applications will remain open until then.

The new deadline for applying is **Tuesday 28 June, 19.00h**.

The new committee with be elected in our AGM.

Always keep exploring! ~ Carla, **OUEC President**







Copyright © 2022 Oxford University Exploration Club, All rights reserved.